February 22, 2011 Meeting

Our next OVBA meeting will be at noon on Tuesday February 22nd at Olyvia's Italian Eatery. Please plan to attend to support our newest OVBA member

Message from OVBA President

The first meeting of the new year went very smoothly. I would like to thank the staff of Pleasantville's Creekside Diner for the hospitality they extended in hosting our group and the excellent service they provided. I was pleased to see some new faces at our lunch meeting

I was pleased to see some new faces at our lunch meeting and hope they continue to attend future meetings. My goal for this great association is to reach out and have some of the business members highlighted by hosting our regular monthly meetings at their location. By doing so, I hope the membership will learn more about their business and will refer business to them. By spotlighting their business I would like to get them recognized by the community and show why their services are important. The speakers for our next meeting are Jay Roberts and Janet Keehn from the Oley Community Pot Pie Dinner. I'm excited to learn more about this worthwhile event scheduled for March 27th at the Oley Valley High School cafeteria. I look forward to another well attended meeting on February 22nd at Olyvia's.

Deb Wanner President

Potential members of the Oley Valley Business Association are welcome to attend any of our membership meetings.